PBCC Board Meeting Minutes June 18, 2019

5:00 p.m. Meeting begun.

Treasurer Terry Foley and potential Board appointees gathered at the home of newly

elected Secretary Kate Gullickson for an informal meeting with the aim of moving

closer to the designation of a new PBCC Board Chairman and Vice Chair. Discussion

included possible approaches to alleviating what are currently considered the community’s most
pressing concerns:

e Beach erosion
e Short Term Rentals
e The increasing homeless population

Instituting committees to address the above issues was proposed. Committees would include
interested PB residents who would be tasked with researching the problems and interfacing with
appropriate City, County and State agency representatives. Fundraising was also discussed, along
with the possibility of forming a voluntary PBCC HOA.

Board members agreed to schedule Tuesday, June 25, at 7 p.m. for the next general meeting.
Terry Foley volunteered to contact the VCCU.

7:00 p.m. Meeting adjourned.



